
Town of Union Section 8 
Housing Choice Voucher Program  

Waiting List Opening Public Notice 
  

 
 

The Town of Union announces the opening of the Waiting List for the Section 8 Housing 
Choice Voucher program beginning on Monday, February 8, 2016. Applications will be 
available at the Town Of Union Planning Department located at 3111 East Main Street, 
Endwell, New York. Applications may be picked up Monday through Friday between the 
hours of 8:00 AM and 4:00 PM. Applications will be limited to one per adult per day. 
Applications will only be mailed as a reasonable accommodation to persons with a 
documented disability.  Applications will be made available in an accessible format upon 
request from a person with a disability. 
 
Applications will be accepted on an ongoing basis until further notice.   
 
Applications may not be submitted by fax or e-mail and will be 
rejected without notice. 
  
All applicants are subject to a criminal background check, including 
all family members 18 years of age or older.  The Town of Union 
utilizes a local preference system for determining the order of 
selection from the Waiting List.  Information regarding the local 
reference system can be viewed on the town web page at: 
 
http://townofunion.com/depts_services_hud_waiting_list.html 
 
Questions or comments regarding the availability of applications should be directed to:  

  
Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program 

Town of Union Planning Department 
3111 East Main Street, Endwell, NY 13760  

OR By e-mail to hud@townofunion.com OR 
By Calling (607) 786-2985.  

Hearing Or Speech Impaired Persons Should Call  the town’s TDD Number At 786-2915 
 
 
 
 

  
 


